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PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Cathie Glennan                             1st April, 2019                                                    Term 1  Week 10 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

APRIL 
 
2 K-2 AFL Gala Day 
3 P&C AGM 
 
9 FISST Cross Country 
 
10 School Photos 
10 Disco    5pm -7.15pm 
 
12 School Assembly 2pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut buƩer at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Exciting news! Today we were informed we have been the recipients of a 
$10,000.00 grant from ANZ Tennis Hotshots. Mrs Bowman made a small video 
about the school when she applied for the grant and it was viewed and voted as 
the winner. This money will assist us with fundraising for our new hard outdoor 
playing surface and brings us just that little bit closer to realising our vision. 
Thank you to Mrs Bowman and to ANZ Tennis Hotshots for this generous 
amount! 
 
The next 2 weeks are proving to be jammed packed full of activities as we wind 
our way into the Easter school holidays. 
 
Tomorrow sees the K-2 students off to an AFL gala day in Nowra (weather per-
mitting) and next week sees our students 8 years and over head off to compete 
in the Smalls Schools Cross Country Carnival. The carnival buses have been 
subsidised and the only cost to families is the entry cost to the Cross Country 
track at Willandra. It is expected that all students old enough to compete will at-
tend. We are aiming for 100% participation, please return the notes and monies 
by Friday of this week. 
 
Last week you would have received a School Photos package. These will be 
held on Wednesday 10th April. Monies and envelopes are not due until the day 
of the photos. For those wishing to have family photos taken, a separate enve-
lope is required which can be collected from the front office. 
 
Next week our P&C will also be holding a school disco. Please see the note that 
came home last week. Also, the AGM for our P&C will be tomorrow night at 6pm. 
Please come along and support our P&C. You do not necessarily have to take 
up a position, just come along and hear about how you can make a difference to 
our wonderful school. A regular P&C meeting will be held after the AGM. 
 
Easter is just around the corner and this year our Easter Hat parade will be held 
on Thursday 11th April at 2pm in the hall. Children can either choose to make a 
hat at home and bring it in, or they can construct one at school.  This year any 
child who makes a hat (either at home or school) will have their name entered 
into a barrel and one child from each class will be drawn for a prize. Come and 
join in the fun if you are able. 
 
At our last assembly for the term (Friday 12th April)  we will be drawing our East-
er mega raffle.  If you haven’t yet got your tickets in, please do so as soon as 
possible.  Extra books are available from the office.  Please return all unsold tick-
ets before the draw. 



Finally, one of the traditions of this school is for students to march on ANZAC Day at the dawn service held 
here at Greenwell Point. It was wonderful to see so many children marching last year and I would again 
like to invite students to come along and march. There is a flyer attached to this newsletter which outlines 
all of the details. 
 
Thank you to Colin Piper for uncovering our emblem- hidden for so long by dirt and grime! He did an amaz-
ing job at cleaning up the walkways to the front of the school!   
It is wonderful to see the school looking so much cleaner and cared for! 
  
Take care and have a great week, 
Cathie Glennan 

VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 
Please help the school out and pay for this contribution at your earliest convenience.  Cost is $25 for 1 
child, $40 for 2 children and $50 for 3 children.  Please pay at the office.   
 
STEWART HOUSE DONATION DRIVE—LAST WEEK TO ENTER 
Please help support Stuart House by donating $2 or equivalent and you will go into the draw to win a 
$4,000 holiday of your choice.  This will be the last week to send in your donation.  
 
P&C NEWS 
CANTEEN—Helpers are Coleen &  Jamie 
The meal deal this week is Spaghetti Bolognese & garlic bread. 
 
UNIFORM SHOP 
All uniform orders will now be filled on Monday.  Please think ahead as it is now starting to cool off and 
place an order for any jumpers etc.   
 
PUB RAFFLE—This Friday’s helpers are: Natalie, Helen, Cathie M & Carol 
A  huge thank you last week’s helper:  Dani.   We are in need of helpers to put their names on our Pub 
Raffle Roster.  If you can help please let us know.   
 
PUB ROSTER 
 
April 12:  …………………..    
April 19:  Angela 
April 26:  ………………….  

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each week a fruit and vegetable 
box for our Friday night raffles.  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL 
MEAL DEAL ORDER FORM  5-4-2019 

 
I would like my child/ren ……………………………………………………   to have a meal 
deal consisting of Spaghetti Bolognese and garlic bread, snack and popper/water.  Cost for this is $5.  All 
students will still need to bring in their recess.   
 
……………………………………            ………………………….. 
Parent Signature                                     Date 
 

BOAT AWARDS 
KB— Airlie & Roselee 

Year 1B —Javin & Brakx 
2/3—William & Astrid 
3/4—Asher & Taylah 
5/6—Jordan & Sam 

BIRTHDAYS 
Congratulations and Happy  

Birthday to: 
Asher in 3/4 turns 11 today 

Tahlia in 3/4 turns 9 on Wednesday 
Sammi in 3/4 turns 9 on Friday 
Eli C in 2/3 turns 8 on Sunday 


